
Welcome! 
Public Engagement Meeting- Murphy Lot Visioning 
Project 

6:00 – 7:00 p.m.  Wednesday, September 30, 2020 

Meeting held via Zoom Purpose:  
The purpose of this Public Engagement Meeting for the Murphy Lot Visioning Project is to share 
information about the project area and introduce the visioning and planning process that we are all 
going to undertake together. Through this meeting, participants will learn about the details and 
parameters that surround the project, and the community members will then be prepared to provide 
thorough, informed, and thoughtful input via the survey that the project team is requesting be 
completed.  The survey results will be analyzed, presented, and further discussed and refined as we 
continue through the visioning process. 

Format:  
The format of this meeting will be a presentation/discussion via Zoom. This meeting will have three 
primary components: 

1. A description of the planning process that we are to undertake.
2. A presentation regarding the project area.
3. An opportunity for questions to be asked by all participants.

Input and Feedback: 
Your thoughts and ideas, about the project, are valuable.  We are asking that all participants complete 
the online Project Input Survey designed by the project team.  The survey is available here:  

The survey will also available at the Blairsville Borough municipal office at: 203 East Market Street, 
Blairsville and several other locations in the area and county, including State Representative Jim Struzzi's 
Office and State Senator Joe Pittman's Office and the Indiana County Office of Planning & Development.

Please take a few minutes to fill out the Project Input Survey, as it will be an integral part of our 
planning process.   

Thank you all for your participation in this project and your valuable input and feedback. 


